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24th July 2025 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
We have finally come to the end of the school year and what an amazing year it has been! Once again, 

your children have demonstrated every one of our Newchurch core values: resilience, respect, 

reciprocity, resourcefulness, responsibility and reflectiveness, and we could not have asked any more 

from them. In fact, we are in awe of them. 

We can continue to take pride in the strong partnership between home and school, and our Newchurch 
Family is growing stronger and bigger every year. Together, we can continue to prepare our children to 
fly and make a difference. 
 
A special mention must go out to our Year Six Robins today who are indeed prepared to fly. You will be 
very much missed and we thank you with all our hearts for simply being yourselves: talented, 
thoughtful, creative and special individuals who are ready to make a positive contribution to society.  
Children, our hearts are filled with pride for each and every one of you.  You have made our hearts 
smile. 
 
As the year ends, we feel it only right to acknowledge and commend all our staff at Newchurch for their 
selfless dedication to our Newchurch robins. We are truly blessed to have them as they have been 
unwavering in their commitment to the education of all our Newchurch robins.   
 
A special mention must go to two members of staff who leave us today. After joining us almost two 
years ago, Mr Hughes will be pursuing his ambition to work in secondary school education. We wish 
him well and look forward to hearing about his success. After covering Mrs Parkinson’s maternity leave, 
we say thank you and good luck to Miss Denniston.  
 
We wish them all the very best of luck for the future and hope they remember, like our Year Six Robins, 
‘Once a robin, always a robin.’  
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For those of you attending the Leavers’ assembly this afternoon, the doors will open at 1:45pm for a 
2pm start.  Our tradition is to leave the first few rows of chairs for our Year 6 parents. The children will 
be dismissed at the usual time and then finally Year Six so that all staff are able to wish them well as 
they leave the school for the very last time. 
 
Have a great summer everyone and see you in September to do it all over again! 
 
Kindest regards, 
 

Jayne Narraway 
 
Headteacher 
 


